
 
Dear D4K Team, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for the 
scholarship you awarded me. It is truly an honor to have your support. 
 
This scholarship has not only provided me with financial assistance but has also inspired me to 
pursue my educational goals with renewed determination. Knowing that organizations like D4K 
believe in my potential motivates me to work harder and strive for excellence in my studies. 
During my recent dressage lessons, I have discovered so much about both horsemanship and 
myself as a rider. Each lesson has helped me refine my skills and deepen my understanding of 
the art of dressage. 
 
One key aspect I learned is the importance of effective communication with my horse. It’s not 
just about giving commands, it’s about creating a partnership where my horse responds to my 
subtle cues. I’ve been focusing on how to use my seat, legs, and hands in harmony to achieve 
fluid movements. This has enhanced my ability to influence my horse’s rhythm and balance, 
allowing us to perform intricate dressage movements with greater precision. 
 
Additionally, my instructor has emphasized the significance of posture and core strength. I’ve 
realized how crucial it is to maintain an independent seat to ensure my aids are clear and 
effective. By working on my balance and alignment, I’ve noticed a remarkable improvement in 
my horse’s responsiveness and confidence. 
 
Another valuable lesson has been the art of patience and consistency. Mastering complex 
movements like the pirouette or flying changes requires practice and perseverance. I’ve learned 
to set realistic goals and celebrate small achievements along the way, which keeps me motivated 
and engaged. 
 
Overall, these lessons have not only enhanced my technical skills but have also deepened my 
appreciation for the beauty and grace of dressage.  I look forward to continuing my journey and 
exploring the nuances of this incredible discipline. 
 
Thank you once again for your generosity and support. I am excited about my future and the 
opportunities that this scholarship will help me create. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Aiden Beaubien 
 


